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Save the Dates 
Upcoming Youth Events:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

July 6th - Wet Wednesday - 6:30p.m. - Waterville USA 
 

August 5th-7th - Back to School Retreat 
 

Nov 9th - Worship at the Beach 6:30p.m. - Gulf State Park Pavilion 

 
 
 

 

GULF AREA RESORT MINISTRY 

 

 

Please pray for our Gulf Area Resort Ministry and the summer ministries that are  

involved in reaching the visitors in our area and the employees that we come in contact 

with.   

 

There are Camper’s Devotions each Sunday at the following sites: 

 

  Gulf State Park Campground 

        10:00 AM @ Camp Store Pavilion 

  

 Luxury RV Campground 

        9:00 AM @ Clubhouse 

        Sponsored by Crosswinds Church—Pastor Ken Stead 

  

There are also Summer Day Camps (June 6-July 29, M-F): 

 

 Gulf State Park Campground 

        9:00-10:30 AM @ Camp Store Pavilion 

  

 Anchors Aweigh RV 

        9:00-10:30 AM @ Activity Building 

  

Additional Camper’s Devotions, Day Camps, Beach Reach, and Evening Events will 

take place as Mission Teams are available to lead them throughout the summer.  Gulf 

State Park and Luxury RV Camper’s Devotions are currently taking place year-round. 
 

 
 

Rick Ellison 

Director of Missions 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 

 
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist Email resume to: 
fabc@att.net 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to:   
egc@fbcgulf.com 
or call  (251) 968-8124  
 

 
 

 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resumes to  
fbcloxleychildren@gmail.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
 

 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister:  
Submit applications to:  
newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact 
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or 
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 

 

 

 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
Southside Baptist 
Part-time Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
 
 

COMNG: 
VBS 
2022 

FBC Loxley………………….……...June 5-9, 6:00pm to 8:45pm 
Foley FBC……………….……….……June 6-9, 9:00am to noon 
FBC Gulf Shores….……………...….June 6-10, 8am to 11:30am 
Styx River…………………...…….June 6-10, 6:00pm to 8:30pm 
FBC Bay Minette………...…………..June 6-10, 8:30am to noon 
Eastern Shore Baptist…….…………..June 6-10, 8:30am to noon 

 Durant Chapel………………………. June 12-16, 6pm to 8:15pm 
Spanish Fort FBC………..……...June 12-16, 9:00am to 11:30am 
Southside Baptist………………....June13-16, 5:30pm to 8:00pm 
FBC Lillian...………………….....June 20-24, 5:00pm to 8:00pm 
FBC Silverhill…………………..June 22&29, 5:30pm to 8:45pm 
Calvary Baptist-Foley……...…......July 11-15, 5:30pm to 7:30pm 

 

 
                              NEED 
                          FOLDING 
                           CHAIRS? 
 
 
Camp Baldwin has some metal 
folding chairs they would like to 
donate to any of our BBA 
churches that need them.  Please 
contact Gil Johnson at  
gjohnson@campbaldwin.org for 
more details. 

Wet Wednesday at Waterville   
 

July 6, 2022 — 6:30-9:00 pm 
We will be preselling tickets in the office.  
Save time at the gate!  Call 251-945-5112 

for more information. 

CONNECT  
Alabama WMU Enrichment  

& Leader Training 
July 22-23, 2022 

Shocco Springs—Talladega 
Register at www.shocco.org/events/connect/   

 
DISASTER RELIEF SUNDAY 
 
On Sunday, June 5, we encourage our churches in  
Baldwin County to take a portion of your service to  
recognize this ministry.  It is important that more people  
rally around this ministry to pray, serve and give. 
 
The Baldwin Baptist Association is so thankful for the leadership of Steve 
Brooks as the Baldwin County Disaster Relief Coordinator and for all of you 
who serve in the Yellow Shirt Army! 

mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

